
Newsletter 
Mountbatten Primary school 

Be the best we can be! 

 Our assembly topic next week is: Get Active and Be Safe 

Friday 06th 

March  2020 

The Year 6 children revised during their break, whilst   

eating carrot muffins as part of the Eat them to defeat 

them campaign!  

3J did a brilliant job choosing a classmate that tried their 

hardest at handwriting in their lesson.  

FS2 had a great World Book Day—as did all other year 

groups.  It was great to see so many children dressed 

as their favourite characters. During the day the chil-

dren took part in different        activities around some 

fantastic books and choose a new book to listen to as a 

class. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the Stay and 

Read session in the morning! 

Fantastic robot building in Science club this week!   
The pupils are loving taking part in problem solving 
activities during Science club and have to use a   
variety of resources to be able to solve them. 
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Attendance Sessions missed  

If you are having 

difficulty getting your 

child to school, please 

contact the school 

office. 

Message from the school: 

We have been acting on 

the advice from the      

Government about the 

Coronavirus.   

We have been encouraging 

all   pupils to wash their 

hands thoroughly in 

school and to regularly 

use the hand sanitiser that 

is available in each class-

room. 

Please encourage your 

children to do the same at 

home. 
Visit us on Twitter 

@MountbattenPrim 

We know that good 

school attendance and 

punctuality leads to 

good learning. Our 

school attendance target 

is 96.1%. In order to 

achieve our target we do 

require the support of 

parents. Please inform 

the school of any 

absence before 9am.  

 

 

 

Well done to classes FS2, 

2S & 4J. You are the 

attendance superstars this 

week!  

 

 W/C 

24/02 

W/C 

02/03 

FS2 98.57% 96.29% 

1J 98.57% 95.36% 

2SJ 94.81% 95.56% 

2S 96.30% 100% 

3J 95% 96.67% 

3S 98% 94.50% 

4J 92.17% 96.52% 

4T 100% 95.24% 

5G 92.11% 95.79% 

5D 96.32% 96.32% 

6W 93.53% 95.88% 

Whole 

School 

95.83% 96.02% 

 W/C  

24/02 

W/C 

02/03 

Unauthorised 26 18 

Authorised  0 2 

Medical  12 7 

Holidays 0 0 

Illness 64 62 

TOTAL 102 89 

World Book Day 2020! 

The children all looked 

brilliant in their costumes, 

pictures of the children 

can be found on our 

Twitter ! 

@Mountbattenprim  

Dinner Money 

School dinners are now 

charged at £1.50, this 

change was made in 

January 2020. Please 

ensure you pay the    

correct amount  if your chid 

stays for a school meal. 

School meals can be paid 

for in your child’s class, 

office or via parent mail. 

Thank you.  

Important Dates 

W/C 11/03/20—Science 

Week  

W/C 30/03/20—Art and DT 

Week  

02/04/20— KS1 Easter 

bonnet parade & KS2 

Decorated egg 

competition.  

03/04/20—End of the 

Spring Term.  

21/04/20—School re-

opens.  


